March 29, 2021

Irvy L. McGlasson, Jr.
2315 N. Holland Rd.

Mansfield, TX. 76063

To whom it may concern:

I have spoken with Jeff Linder concerning the proposed relocation of the driveway

for our private residence. As|understand it, the driveway for our private residence will be
relocated to the southeast for only a few feet.

My wife and I agree to this minor change. This includes a concrete culvert and additional

crushed rock for the driveway.

Cordially,

SAN el

Irvy L. McGlasson, Jr.




